

Streetsbrook Infant & Early Years Academy

Ralph Road, Shirley, Solihull, West Midlands B90 3LB EMAIL: office @streetsbrook.solihull.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.streetsbrook.co.uk Company No: 10225404

TEL: 0121 744 5245

30 June 2017

Dear Parents

Re: Open Afternoon

As you will be aware from the Diary Dates, we will be welcoming you to our open afternoon on Tuesday 18th July. This will be an opportunity to visit the school to look at your children's work and meet their new teacher.

Our dedicated SNAG team would like the opportunity to show you their work too. This year we have been looking closely at different coloured foods and how we can 'eat with our eyes.' We would like the whole school to get involved during open afternoon and together make the school as colourful as possible. Each class will be given a colour from the rainbow. We would like as many children to come to school dressed in a token of that colour on the day. As you walk around the school you will be able to visit each classroom with your child and taste, or find out about, a food of that colour. The challenge is to see if you can eat the rainbow!

Each class will also perform a song or a poem in the school hall at the time below. The children would love for you to come and watch them. If you are unable to attend at this time your children will be accompanied by the class teacher.

We will be opening our doors at 2.00pm when you are able to visit each class to taste the food and look at your child's work. Children can be collected from their class to be taken around the school to complete the challenge. Please return your child to the hall in time for their performance. Open day will continue until 5.30pm and you are welcome to stay for as long as you wish. The class information is as follows:

Class	Colour	Hall Performance
Nursery and Wraparound	Yellow	2.00pm
R1	Orange	2.15pm
R2	Red	2.15pm
1D	Green	2.30pm
1S	Blue	2.30pm
2A	Violet	2.45pm
2F	Indigo	2.45pm

The food challenge is not compulsory but will hopefully be lots of fun and enable you to see some of the wonderful things our SNAG team do. We look forward to seeing you and we hope you will all leave feeling colourful!

Yours sincerely

Z Ward

Food for Life Leader



















